
 

Seeking Delegates to the  
Kitimat Terrace District Labour Council 

 

The Union is currently seeking interested members to be 
delegates to the Kitimat Terrace District Labour Council. 
 
The KTDLC meets regularly on the fourth Wednesday of 
every month. The meeting place alternates between Terrace 
and Kitimat. 
 
The KTDLC is part of the BC Federation of Labour as well as 
the Canadian Labour Congress, which represents the 
interests of more than 3 million affiliated workers in every 
imaginable occupation from coast to coast to coast. This is 
why it is important that locally we have a say on what 
happens at the provincial and federal levels. 
 
Anyone interested is encouraged to contact the Union hall at 
250-632-4611 or Jose Pires at 250-639-4285. 
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